
 

Umatilla County Fair  
NEWS RELEASE 

 
Below you will find a courtesy copy of a news release by the Umatilla County Fair office. Please feel free 
to forward to others who would be interested in this information. If you have any questions, please direct 
them to the Umatilla County Fair Office at (541) 567-6121 or email to fair@ umatillacounty.gov 

 
Umatilla County Fair Court Application Deadline 

10:00 am MONDAY October 21st! 
 

 
The Umatilla County Fair is now accepting 2025 Fair Court applications. The application submission 
deadline is 10:00 am, Monday, October 21, 2024. The program is available for 9th through 12th 
grade young ladies who reside in, and who are students in Umatilla County. 
 
Applications are available at the Fair Office and on the Fair Court page on our website at 
www.umatillacountyfair.net   Click the “Fair Court” shortcut on the home page or choose “Fair Court” 
in the “Fair” drop-down on the left of the screen. There is a printable pdf option and an online form. 
 
This is a great opportunity for young ladies to represent Umatilla County not only during the week of 
fair in August, but at parades and many other events throughout Eastern Oregon and Washington in 
2025. Court members will learn leadership skills, responsibility and how to represent themselves and 
their county, with dignity and pride. The Umatilla County Fair Court program is a long-honored 
tradition and many of our Fair Court Alumni are still involved with the fair in some aspect. This is a 
fun way to develop confidence while creating long lasting relationships. 
 
Fair Court applications are due to the Fair Office no later than 10:00 am, Monday, October 21, 2024. 
Late or incomplete applications will not be considered. If you choose to fill out the printable version, 
please email your completed application packet to fair@umatillacounty.gov  If you do not receive an 
email confirmation within 24 hours, your application has not been received and you should call the 
fair office to verify receipt. 
Fair staff will contact all accepted applicants to schedule interviews. 
 
“Like” and follow the Umatilla County Fair Court page and the Umatilla County Fair page on 
Facebook and @umatillacf on Instagram, to view photos of current and past courts.  
 
For additional information please contact the Fair Office at (541) 567-6121 or email: 
fair@umatillacounty.gov 
 
www.umatillacountyfair.net 
 
 

2024 UCF Court Princesses (left to right): 
Katie Hennings 
Cheyanne Lancaster 
Cate Doherty 
Hailey Loiland 
Pictured with Chaperone Rebecca Manning (right) 
And Co-Chaperone Jessica Cutburth (left). 
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